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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

                                  
 
A huge ‘thank you’ to everyone for their kind donations today to Macmillan 

Cancer Support.  Over £380 was collected! Although we weren’t able to get 
together for a coffee morning, it’s wonderful to still be able to send them our 

donation.  Each of our school house teams (Passion, Respect, Opportunity, 
Unique, Determined) is linked to a charity and our Year 6 pupils are currently 
applying to be the new House Captains – I’m sure they will have some 
fundraising plans for later in the year!  Thanks again! 
 
Numbers attending ‘Active Sports’ sessions have grown this week and our 
Maths Club and Drama Club also got off to a flying start.  Judo and fencing clubs 
for Year 4 and Year 6 will begin in November and more clubs will be added 
throughout the year.  Teaching staff will be launching football clubs in the next 
few weeks – these will be free to access. 

 
Year 6 will be receiving a letter giving full details of the residential visit we are 

planning for 2022.  We felt that it was important to minimize the cost for 
parents whilst still providing a memorable experience.  

 
7th Crosby Guides currently have places available.  They meet every Thursday 
evening 7:30-9:00pm.  You can register at girlguiding.org.uk/guides or call 

07950787034 for more information. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 2021 
 
With covid cases still in our community, it is looking increasingly likely that we will 
have to remain ‘online’ for our Autumn Parents’ Evenings.  We will be offering meeting 
times during the week commencing 18th October (the last week of this half term).  
More details will follow shortly. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
P A Swift 
Have a lovely weekend and take care 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                          1st October 2021 
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